



RESPONSE TO FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST

FOI Request – FOI 18.056

Dear Mr Bion

Further to your Freedom of Information request to Cheshire and Wirral Partnership NHS Foundation Trust, please find attached the Trust's response to your request for information below.

Does your Hospital Trust receive the income generated from your hospital car parking charges or does the income go to a third party / private company? Cheshire and Wirral Partnership NHS Foundation Trust does not charge for car parking.

If the income goes to a third party / private company please provide their details. N/A

Cheshire and Wirral Partnership values your feedback and we would appreciate if you took a moment of your time to complete the following FOI Satisfaction Questionnaire https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/FOICWPsatisfactionquestionnaire, to let us know about your experience. This enables CWP to continually monitor and improve the FOI process.

In line with the Information Commissioner's directive on the disclosure of information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 your request will form part of our disclosure log. The Trust's response to you will, therefore, be published on our website. However, please be assured that your own personal details will be removed.

Kind Regards,

Sara Vinas

Freedom of Information Officer

Cheshire & Wirral Partnership NHS Foundation Trust

Redesmere

Countess of Chester Health Park

Liverpool Road

Chester

CH2 1BQ

We trust this information answers your query satisfactorily. If, however, you are not satisfied with Cheshire and Wirral's response and you wish to request a review or make a complaint, please contact the FOI team as follows: foi@cwp.nhs.uk Complaints should be submitted within 3 months of the date of response. Any complaints submitted over the 3 month deadline will be considered on a case by case basis.

Response date:

02.03.2018